Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting January 2, 1997

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman; Judith Pratt; Kenneth Akins and
David Essex

Chairman Rowehl called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

The first item on the agenda was discussion relative to a
regulation for the land application of sludge. The Board
reviewed a letter containing data from Helane Shields. The Chair
expressed the opinion that the Board should adopt the State &
Federal regulations by reference and specifically exclude sludge
from industrial sources. After further discussion it was agreed
to table the subject until they had a full board.

The FCC regulation re: Communications Towers and a review of the
regulations for Home Based Business were also discussed in a
limited way. This too will be taken up at a later date.

It was noted that the candidates filing period is from January 2?2
through January 31.

Minutes December 19, 1996. David Essex moved to accept the
minutes as presented. Judith Pratt second. So moved
unanimously.

Kenneth Akins moved to cancel the meeting scheduled January 16,
1997 and to meet on February 6, 1997 at 7:30 P.M. David Essex
second. So moved unanimously.

David Essex made the motion to adjourn. Judith Pratt second.
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. Next meeting February 6, 1997.



